September 22, 2024

Justin Fidler
Manager Community Services
Municipality of Middlesex Centre

Justin,

| wanted to thank you, Kent Ferguson and Ryan Darling for all the work you have completed in
support of the Delaware Lions and the Community of Delaware.

These are just some of the things we appreciate:

e Support with the outdoor skating rink

e The ramp up to the kitchen door of the community centre

e The ramps at the Lions storage shed

e The paving of the lower parking lot and pickleball courts at the community centre
e The electrical power to our storage cabinet

e The superior condition of all the parks in our area

I’'m sure there are other things that we have missed but we as Lions wish to thank you and
acknowledge the work and sense of cooperation we see.

Sincerely,

e

[

Adrain Roes

President Delaware Lions Club
roes.adrian@gmail.com
519-709-3120



